
SUPPORT BCA through  

FOOD CITY  
SCHOOL BUCKS!  

Each school year, Food City offers its annual School Bucks program to allow 
schools to earn points for cash for their school. Belvoir Christian Academy is 
registered as a recipient for these funds, but we also need you to register to 
help us earn money for BCA!  
 

Enrolling is easy! The next time you shop at Food City, have the cashier scan 
the barcode below to link it to your Food City Valucard. Once our BCA barcode 
has been linked to your card, all purchases made between now and next May 
will help BCA earn cash.  
 

You may also visit  https://www.foodcity.com/community/school_bucks/ to 
link the barcode to your Valucard.  
 

Please create an account and register as soon as possible so that we may 
begin earning money from your Food City purchases. The program will  
continue through May 31, 2022. (We must re-enroll for each school year, so 
once the program ends in May 2022, we will re-enroll September 2022.) 
 

Once you have had the barcode scanned at Food City, please pass this memo 
along to family members and friends so that they may support BCA as well!  
(If you choose not to register, you may simply give them our school ID  
number - 60081 -  at check-out each time you shop.)  


